
Another photo opportunity before the 2009 Fantasy 
Trans-Am session. 

Pony cars exiting Hill Top for a photo opportunity 
prior to the 2009 Fantasy Trans-Am session.  Notice 
the Pontiac Firebird in the group.  

Mike Radonovich’s 1966 GT350 replica is entering Hill 
Top during the 2009 Fantasy Trans-Am session. 

Fantasy Trans-Am Session during the 
SAAC-MCR Labor Day Classic at Waterford Hills Raceway,  

September 5,  2010 

Sometimes we need an incentive to get our car projects finished.  SAAC-MCR has created that incentive for you and your early (1965-1973) 
pony car or Shelby.  The Labor Day Classic Open Track event will provide a Fantasy Trans-Am Session for these early pony cars after lunch, if 
we can get a dozen participants. 
 
You have (2) month to get ready.  If you need help with your projects, SAAC-MCR is a great resource.  E-mail Rich Tweedle 
(rtweedle@comcast.net) with your needs or concerns and he will fan it out to the membership to get help and/or advice.  Or, attend a monthly 
club meeting to get help.   
 
You can sign up and participate in the skill level session in which you are comfortable during the open track sessions, then join the one private 
Fantasy Trans-Am session (at speed) for early pony and Shelby cars after lunch.  Prior to the Fantasy Trans-Am session there will be parade 
laps for photos like those shown above.    
 
If you are interested in participating in the Fantasy Trans-Am Open Track Session, but need more information or help getting your car ready, 
contact John Yarema at (586) 596-2105 or  dietrends@juno.com .  If you would like to register for the event go to; 
www.saac-mcr.com .   
 
If you have any questions about the event, contact Darius Rudis at; DRUDIS@DariusRudis.com who is coordinating the 
event.  
 
Register early for the September 5, 2010 SAAC-MCR Labor Day Classic 

Pony cars participating in a photo opportunity prior 
to the 2009 Fantasy Trans-Am session at Waterford 
Hills Race Course.  Notice a Camaro in the “lead”. 


